
Colorado Columbine Chapter, ANG 
Chapter Meeting 
March 19, 2012 

 
(For privacy reasons, we have discontinued the use of last names.) 

 
With the election closed, the business meeting was called to order by 
the President, Vickie M., at 7:11 p.m. 
  
Secretary:  Luron P. reported that minutes from the February Chapter 
meeting were on the website and that she had a copy with her if 
anyone wanted to read them. 
 
Treasurer:  Terri D. gave the balances on our accounts: $1915.23 in 
checking, $3,000.82 in the Credit Union account, and $1,832.47 in the 
savings account.   
 
1st VP-Programs:  Cynthia L. announced the class for the evening – a 
“make it and take it”.  Tonight it is a little doll that can be worn as a 
pin.  She brought extra fabric and threads for those who need them.  
Next month will be the installation of new officers and annual dinner.  
We will also have a garage sale and we were encouraged to bring any 
stitch related items we no longer wanted, even if they are partially 
done.  May’s program will feature Cynthia, Jennifer R., Ginny P. and 
Pat D. talking about their recent trip to China. 
 
President:  Vickie said the nominating committee had tallied the 
votes and all officers were elected unanimously.  There were 21 people 
who cast votes.  The nominating committee, Terri D. and Madonna O., 
were thanked for their efforts.  Those elected were President: Abbey 
C., 1st Vice President (Membership): Barbara G., and Secretary: Lea K.   
 
If anyone wants to step forward and take the 2nd VP (Membership) 
position, it would be appreciated.  We have 30 paid members.  Vickie 
welcomed a visitor, Barbara H. 
 
Website Editor: Madonna O. asked that items for the website be to 
her by April 1. 
 
Hospitality: Lea K. said goodies were provided by Sandy F. and Janet 
C. 
 
Historian:  Julie S. had no report. 
 



Corresponding Secretary:  Ritta S. had no report. 
 
Past President:  Jane M. mentioned this was her last night to give a 
Past President’s report.  She encouraged people to step up to the plate 
and help out – particularly so that one person wouldn’t be filling two 
positions.  She also said she would take responsibility for the Stitch 
and Pitch function this year, which is August 17 against the Mariners.  
She even had the time of the game: 6:40 p.m.!! 
 
New Business:  Jennifer R. has been accepted to teach two classes at 
ANG National Seminar.  And she has taken beautiful photos of the 
projects for the EGA brochure. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:31 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Luron P., Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


